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Addabbo visits new COVID testing site in Kew Gardens
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ISSUE: COMBATING COVID-19, COVID-19 TESTING, ADDABBO 

On Thursday, April 15, State Senator Joseph P. Addabbo, Jr. visited the new COVID-19 testing

site in Kew Gardens, provided by Kamin Health. Residents can visit the site — located at 82-

04 Lefferts Boulevard — to get a variety of COVID tests all for free.

In the photo from left to right are: Moshe Zidele, site manager; Avi Cyperstein; Addabbo; and

Ryan Bonitz, the Physician Assistant at the site.
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